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Mail-in voting is safe and convenient, and promotes high voter turnout in Oregon. 

There has been very little proof of fraudulent voting, not enough to warrant changing 

the very successful and popular voting method. I enjoy filling out my ballot at home, 

doing research on the candidates and issues with no time pressure, discussing it with 

my family, etc., and then driving the ballot to the drop box. No need to change a very 

successful and safe voting method.  


